CONNECTION CARD

Visitors: Thank you for joining us today!

Please help us connect with you by filling out this card. When you have finished, simply tear off this page and drop it at the Welcome Center in the lobby.

Tell us about Yourself:
Name:
Address:
City/Zip:
Phone:
Email:
I am a:
1st Time Visitor Returning Visitor
I heard about Penn Valley from:
Friend Flyer Website Event
Other:
I am:
Married Single Other:
I have kids: Yes No
I would like to:
Understand my relationship with God
Learn more about Penn Valley Church
Learn more about various Ministries
Discuss being Baptized
Discuss having my Child Dedicated
Volunteer
Today's Date:

Notes for this Week

· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	



320 N. 3rd Street, Telford, PA 18969
Phone: (215) 723-5890 | Fax: (215) 723-7136
Sunday Mornings
9:25 a.m. Prayer | 10:15 a.m. Worship Service
www.pennvalleychurch.org

FOR PASTORAL CARE EMERGENCIES
Please call Dan Balmer at 215-852-7169 or
Dale Alderfer at 215-872-6468.





Welcome!

We're glad you're here & hope throughout our time together this morning you will truly Experience His Grace.

Pray

We encourage you to spend some extra time with our God, meditating on his word and praying for the needs of our families, our communities, our nation and our world.

About Us

Get to know more about our Leadership and Vision by visiting the "Who We Are" tab on our website at www.pennvalleychurch.org.

"Penn Valley Church exists to help our neighbors discover the story of God, be discipled in the family of God and deliver the love of God to our community and beyond."

April 17, 2022 Sermon Series: "It's Time"

Messages are available on the website.

This Week: "It's Time" - Believe

John 20:24-30 ~ Adam Larew Speaking

Next Week: "It's Time" - Onwards John 21:1-25 ~ Jason Carver Speaking

Events this Week

Sunday 4/17: Happy Easter!

Monday 4/18: Elder Board Meeting @ 7 p.m. in Room 110 Tuesday 4/19: Adorn Bible Study @ 10 a.m. in the Church Lobby, GCS Board Meeting @ 7:15 p.m. in Room 110 Wednesday 4/20: Youth Group @ 6:30 p.m.

Announcements

Pastoral Care Transition

For pastoral care emergencies during this time of transition please contact:

- Your Discovery Group Leader or Elder if you are in a small group or Discovery Group
- The church office during business hours by calling 215-723-5890
- Dan Balmer at 215-852-7169 or Dale Alderfer at 215-872-6468

N.U.T.S Baseball Event

Our N.U.T.S. group (4th-6th grade) will be heading to the Iron Pigs Game on Sunday, May 15! Friends are welcome! Cost per student is \$7 per ticket and lunch will be at the stadium. Contact Christine Brown with questions at ckrasins@yahoo.com. Register by April 20 on the church website under the "Events" tab.

Announcements Continued

Women's Afternoon Tea

Ladies of Penn Valley - looking for a time to relax and enjoy fellowship with your friends here at PVC? Mark your calendar for our Women's Tea to be held Saturday, May 7 in the Family Life Center from 1:00-3:00 p.m. This event is for all teen girls and the women of PVC. Friends are welcome! Be sure to register by May 1 for this fun afternoon on our website under "Events". See Christa Larew with questions.

Penn Valley Community Garden Outreach

How can you help our neighbors who are facing food insecurity? Show them how to plant, grow, and harvest healthy food for themselves and their families. We are excited about bringing this ministry back for its second year! If you are interested in learning more about the garden and how you can help this spring, contact Janice Allem at jcallem2002@yahoo.or Laurel Moyer at Immoyer10@gmail.com with questions.

Gospel Tech Seminar

Are you concerned about technology use for yourself, your kids and your family? Do you spend too much time on your phone or video games? Consider attending a presentation and conversation about technology use with Nathan Sutherland from Flint & Iron, and Gospel Tech ministries. Nathan, along with his wife, Anna, are making it their goal to create content and resources to help families connect their tech use with the gospel. Register for the seminar at leidyschurch.org (see tab at the top of the home page) which will be held Saturday, April 30 at 9 a.m. Childcare will be provided.

Women's Fall Retreat

Save the date for our Women's Retreat to be held November 4-6, 2022 at Tuscarora Inn & Conference Center. More information will be coming soon.

Sports Camp

Sports Camp will be held August 1-5, 2022.

Grace Christian School

GCS Open House

GCS will hold an Open House on Tuesday, April 26 from 6:30-8:00 p.m. Encourage family & friends to visit!

GCS Employment Opportunity

GCS is accepting resumes for a 3rd grade teacher for next year. Please email gcs@gcs-online.org if interested.

Telford Offering Numbers

Weekly Totals (April 2 - April 8, 2022)

Last Week's Giving: \$20,257 Weekly Giving Need: \$15,531* Overage/Shortage: \$4,726

Fiscal YTD Totals (Aug. 1, 2021 - April 8, 2022)

Budgeted Amount: \$559,108*
Actual Giving: \$479,888
Overage/Shortage: \$79,220

YTD Expenses: \$332,787

If you have any questions about setting up online or text giving, contact Dave Schmidt at david.w.schmidt@volvo.com.

Prayer Concerns

See our monthly prayer sheet to see how you can be praying for members of the Penn Valley Church Family. Prayer sheets are available in the information rack in the lobby.

Prayer Requests, Comments or Suggestions

	•	•		0.0	

Drop this card with your requests/comments at the Welcome Center.

^{*}New number reflects mid-year adjusted budget.